
 

Friday 17th March 2023 

Class Dojo  

 

 

The winning classes last week 

were: 1/2M and 3/4C  

The winning classes this week 

are: 1/2M and 3/4RB 

Well done everyone! 

It has been another busy fortnight here at D’Eyncourt and we are hoping that Spring will arrive soon! 

Thank you all for your patience and understanding with the arrangements that were put in place to 

help the school cope with the challenging weather last week. We very much wanted to keep the school 

open on Friday, but we also wanted to give families notice to make plans to help keep everyone safe. 

The plans put in place seemed to work well so thank you to everyone. Hopefully that is the last of the 

snow for this academic year! 

I have spoken to all of the children this week in assembly about Prime bottles in school. Please can 

these bottles remain at home as some children have been bringing them in for their drink. Children can 

bring a water bottle containing water/squash. Thanks for your support with this.  

Well done to years 1 and 2 who put on a wonderful Mother’s day assembly this morning - it was 

lovely to see so many of you come and watch the performance. Thank you to Years 1 and 2 children 

and staff for working so hard putting it together.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and enjoy Mother’s Day.   

Mrs D Darby, Headteacher  

Attendance  

The winning class last week 

was 5/6T with 97% 

The winning class this week is 

1/2H with 98.9% 

Well done to these classes!  

Celebrating Success Outside of 

School 

Arusha, Mitchell, Ruby W , 

Rajvir- Swimming  

Jessica M - Martial Arts  

Mitchell- Football  

Well done everyone!  
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Dates for your diary 

March 2023 

20th, 21st -  Reception children - height and weight checks with School Nurse  

22nd - Year 1 Phonics meeting for parents - 3.20 - 3.45pm  

23rd - Parents Evening - 3.30pm - 7pm - more information to follow 

27th - Y5/6 visit to Twycross Zoo 

29th - Year 2 SATs meeting for parents - 3.30 - 4.30pm  

30th - Year 6 SATs meeting for parents - 3.30 - 4.30pm  

31st - Y3/4 Theatre Visit  

31st- Break up for Easter holiday 

April 2023  

17th - INSET DAY-school will be closed to pupils 

18th - Children return to school 
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Parents Evening  

On Monday your child will receive a letter with information on how to 

book an appointment for Parents Evening . Please make an appointment 

to see your child’s teacher using the online system. Parents Evening will 

be held on Thursday 23rd March. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Red Nose Day 2023 

This year for Red Nose Day, the school council 

have arranged a joke competition. All children 

had the chance to tell their best joke this afternoon and we 

had such fun sharing these with each other. Each class 

chose their winning joke and these will be shared on Class 

Dojo! Enjoy reading D’Eyncourt’s best jokes!  

British Science Week 2023  

It has been a successful week for 'British Science Week 2023. 

We are so impressed with all the hard work and dedication the children 

have put in this week with their learning. The theme this year was 

‘connections’ so the children have been learning about the body and 

animals and how we are all connected.  

Miss Gill has made a wonderful display of all the work the children 

have completed this week and we are still working on our Greenhouse 

project which will continue after Easter.  

Thank you for the donations of plants that we have received so far. Mr 

Taylor and a group of enthusiastic gardeners are busy planting seeds 

at the moment so hopefully the Reading Garden will be looking tip-top  

very soon. If you have any more donations, please bring them in. 

Thank you to you all, we really do appreciate the continued support 

you bring each and every day.  

Greenhouse Project  

During the second half of Summer term, we 

plan to complete a whole school STEM pro-

ject to build our own greenhouse on the 

school field. Which can be accessed, throughout the school 

year, during children's science lessons. 

To be able to complete this project we need as many plastic 2L 

bottles as possible. We are aiming to get around 1000 bottles or 

more. Currently, we are getting close to the half way mark.  

So please bring in your recycling to help us reach our goal in 

time for our project to begin. The children will receive a dojo 

for every bottle they bring in! 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mother’s Day Assembly  

A big well done to Years 1 and 2 who performed their Mother’s Day as-

sembly this morning in the hall. The children learnt some fabulous 

songs and spoke so clearly and proudly about the people who mean the 

most to them . We hope you enjoyed the performance. As always, it is 

so lovely to have parents and carers in school again to see performances 

like this. Well done to all of the children and the staff. We hope you 

have a lovely Mother’s Day on Sunday.  

Year 1 Phonics Meeting, Year 2 and 6 SATs Meetings 

In the coming weeks, we will be holding parent meetings for Year 1 par-

ents about the phonics test and Year 2 and 6 parents meetings regard-

ing the SATs. Please come along if you can to find out all relevant in-

formation.  

Year 1 Phonics - Wednesday 22nd March 3.20 - 3.45pm  

Year 2 SATs - Wednesday 29th March 3.30 - 4.30pm  

Year 6 SATs - Thursday 30th March 3.30 - 4.30pm  

Year 1 and 2 Girls’ Football  

Last week,  twelve Year 1 and 2 girls represented D’Eyncourt at 

a girls’ football festival held at Aldersley Stadium. 

Accompanied by Mrs McCambley and Mrs Dance, the girls all 

improved their football skills and had a fabulous time! As 

usual, they were polite and kind to everyone and made a great 

impression with the festival organisers. Well done girls!  

Punctuality 

We are noticing a number of children arriving to school late in 

the mornings. Please can we remind you that the gates open at 

8:40am and any children who arrive after 8.50 are recorded 

as late. We will be monitoring all pupils that repeatedly come 

to school after this time. Thank you for your support.  


